
Architectural Barriers Act of 1968 (42 U.S.C. §§ 4151-57) 

 

 The Architectural Barriers Act (ABA) requires access to facilities that are designed, built, 
altered, or leased with Federal funds. The Access Board is the federal agency responsible 
for enforcing the ABA. The Access Board's accessibility standards are available on their 
website at www.access-board.gov/guidelines-andstandards/buildings-and-sites/about-
the-aba-standards. 

 Questions regarding NEA facility accessibility can be emailed to accessibility@arts.gov  or 
phone 202-682-5532. Information about filing a complaint against the NEA regarding the 
ABA, please contact the Office of Equal Employment Opportunity (OCREEO) at 
EEO@arts.gov 
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